

## President's message: Need feedback from our members

July 21, 2008 - Upstate New York

I would like to take this opportunity to request direct feedback from all the members of BOMA Greater Rochester. The goals of getting your insights would be to see how we have succeeded or failed in meeting member needs and to find ways to continuously improve our services to the membership.

I would like to hear from all of you on any issue including, but not limited to the following:

- \* Ideas for upcoming elective programs.
- \* Reviews of recent elective programs.
- \* Improvements to our current recurring programs-which are: Real estate review, legislative luncheon, vendor fair, holiday party, golf tournament, business meeting, input on current charity, current cost structure, our public relations efforts, our education services, members who we should concentrate on recruiting and -any other pertinent topics.

Please contact me via email at scott.smith@choiceonemail.com or mail to: Champion Moving & Storage, Inc., Attn: Scott Smith, 100 Owens Rd., Brockport, 14420.

Thank you in advance for any and all of your consideration.

Scott Smith is the 2008 chapter president of BOMA of Greater Rochester and a sales manager at Champion Moving & Storage, Brockport, N.Y.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540